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Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 

 

An Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held on Wednesday, 
March 20th 2019 in the Village Hall, Bramfield at 5-30pm. 

 
Minutes: 

Present:   
 
Cllr. A. Thomas (Chairman); Cllr. A. Rozkalns (Vice-Chairman); Cllr. J. Key; Cllr. S. Key 
and Cllr. A. Niven:  
 
Also Present: 
 
Paul Widdowson (Clerk);  
 
1) Apologies: 
 
Cllr. D. Hughes: 
 
Not Present - Cllr. M. Bond and Cllr. W. Shoote: 
 
2) To receive Declarations of Interest: 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
3) Requests for dispensations: 
 
There were no requests for dispensation. 
 
4) Planning Matters: 
 
Proposal: Single storey extension to the front. 
Address: Waterloo Mill, Halesworth Road, Bramfield, Suffolk. IP19 9HW  
Ref: DC/19/0890/FUL  
 
The Council approved the Planning Application. 
 
Proposer: Cllr. S. Key:   Seconder: Cllr. J. Key: 
 
5) Sizewell C Consultation: 

 
Cllr. A. Thomas said that she had received some responses from councillors. She asked if 
Cllr. A. Niven could provide some traffic data. After some discussion, it was agreed that 
Cllr. A. Thomas would put together a response to the Sizewell C Consultation. The Clerk 
said that Cookley and Walpole Parish Council would like to contribute to the response and 
perhaps be able put their name to it as well if they could see Cllr. Thomas’s response 
before she sends it into the consultation.  

  
6) Cheques and Receipts: 
 
The following cheques were agreed: 
Chq. No. 101129 Clerk’s Tax – January until March 2019  £10-80 
Chq. No. 101130 Chris Collins – Bramfield in Bloom   £142-01? 
 
Proposer: Cllr. A. Niven:   Seconder: Cllr. S. Key: 
 
The Meeting ended at 6-05pm. 


